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10th November 

2017 

Trip to the Globe Theatre 

After meeting The Witches and Macbeth himself last 

week, Year 3 and 4 continued their learning experience 

with a fabulous trip to The Globe Theatre in London. 

We had the chance to see this amazing landmark as 

well as a chance to learn all about its history, take part 

in drama activities and even walk out onto the stage 

itself! We had a wonderful time and have been using 

what we learnt to help us in class. All hail Macbeth, 

that shalt be king hereafter! 

Football Match Vs. Briscoe School 

On Tuesday, the school football team played Briscoe Primary School. We played brilliantly and won the 

match 3-0. Everybody worked very hard and gave 100%. Luke scored a penalty and Jake C scored two goals. 

Not only were there some fantastic goals but Charlie managed to save a penalty with a heroic dive. A big 

well done to everyone and we look forward to seeing you all at football club on Wednesday at lunchtime! 

Not one Netball Match but two! 

The first match that the Netball team were involved in was against South Benfleet school last week. The 

match was very tight and could have gone either way and the end result was a draw, 6-6. Scorers were  

Gemma C, Darcey L, Chinnedum C and Joshua M. The second match was against Winter Gardens. The 

score this time was 13-0 to us. The scorers were Jake A, Charlie B and Tomi I. Well done to all of the chil-

dren who played in the matches—the training is paying off. 

Cross Country Competition 

On Wednesday over 50 children travelled to Thundersley school to take part in the annual Robus Cross 

Country competition. This was a really well-organised event and all of the children competed  brilliantly. 

The results haven’t come through yet but I will notify you when they do. Well done to all that took part. 

Year 2 Sports Hall Athletics 

On Tuesday, the children in Year 2 competed against other schools in the local area in an athletics event. The 

children competed in various track and field events. The children competed well and represented WLPS 

beautifully. Their behaviour was exceptional. 

Family Fit Club 

Last week saw the start of our new club open free of charge to families. Two families attended alongside 

myself and Miss Soundy. We were certainly put through our paces by Ryan and had an excellent hour’s 

workout. Our faces went through various shades of red but we were smiling throughout. It was a very  

enjoyable session and it was lovely to see families being able to exercise together in a friendly and  

supportive group environment. For those who didn’t see the information, it is a FREE session open to fami-

lies between 5pm and 6pm on Friday evenings (not tonight due to the disco). We are expecting more  

people next week so it would be helpful if you could notify the school office if you would like to attend. 

Gingerbread Charity 

Yesterday, I was lucky to meet a person who works for a charity 

that goes by the name of Gingerbread. Gingerbread is a truly  

amazing charity and is one which proactively supports single par-

ents to get back into the workplace. Any barrier you may have 

which prevents you from applying for a job, they will remove—I 

was both amazed and in awe of what they are able do to. If you are 

a single parent in a position where you are looking to get back into 

the workplace but don’t 

know what to do or feel 

that you can’t for any 

reason then please get 

in touch with the main 

office for 

further details.  

  Class Result League 

points 

Turner 99.31% 7 

Picasso 97.00% 4 

Matisse 95,48% 0 

Monet 97.42% 4 

Hockney 97% 0 

Goldsworthy 96.67% 0 

Dali 97.67% 3 

Whole school % 

since the start of 

the year 

97.28% 
Lead Class  

 

 Turner 

Weekly results 

Attendance League 

Well done to  

Turner class for  

winning the   

attendance cup for 

this week.  

Diary dates 

15th Nov New Reception parents Open 

morning 9-10.30am   

17th Nov Children in Need day 

Girls football match away to 

Thundersley School 

20th Nov Yr. 5 & 6 Portals to the past 

Workshops 

21st Nov PTA AGM 9-10.30am all  

welcome 

22nd Nov Boys football match against 

Kingston School at home 

23rd Nov Flu immunisation day 

24th Nov Netball match away at  

Thundersley School  

27th Nov Reception road safety walks  

30th Nov Girls football  match at home 

against Kingston 

7th Dec Boys football match at  home 

against Montgomerie 

8th Dec Reception class to Colchester  

Zoo 

13th Dec Christmas Dinner 

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired to 

reach their greatest potential.’ 


